
Dear Parents, 
 
In an effort to improve communication between pupils and their teachers during this 
uniquely challenging time, we have set up class e-mail accounts. The idea is that children 
can e-mail work to teachers and receive feedback, during school hours. Teachers will log 
onto the e-mail accounts and respond to pupils work and queries during the school day, 
when they are not on duty looking after children of key worker parents at school. 
 

Nursery 

nursery@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Reception JA/BW 

reception-JABW@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Reception LR/JEA 

reception-LRJEA@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Reception LE 

reception-LE@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y1CR/LM 

Y1-CRLM@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y1CH 

Y1-CH@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y1/2 LJ/BW  

Y12-LJBW@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y2VH 

Y2-VH@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y2MK 

Y2-MK@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y3DB 

Y3-DB@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y3CN 

Y3-CN@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 
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Y3/4 SH/JB 

Y34-SHJB@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y4SHH 

Y4-SHH@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y4NOH 

Y4-NOH@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y5LMC 

Y5-LMC@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y5JG 

Y5-JG@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y5/6 CO/RTB 

Y56-CORTB@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y6IM 

Y6-IM@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

Y6AB 

Y6-AB@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

This service will only be available during the lockdown period and once we are back in 
school again, it will be discontinued. 
 
Please do not use this e-mail address for general queries, questions or complaints, these 
should all be directed to the school office in the first instance. 
 
We hope that your children find this service useful, during a time when they are not able to 
have their normal contact with their class teacher. 
 
Thank you, Mr Langley 
 

mailto:Y34-SHJB@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk
mailto:Y4-SHH@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk
mailto:Y4-NOH@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk
mailto:Y5-LMC@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk
mailto:Y5-JG@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk
mailto:Y56-CORTB@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk
mailto:Y6-IM@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk
mailto:Y6-AB@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk

